
Beneficiary Response Solicitation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Beneficiary Name] 

Address: [Beneficiary Address] 

Dear [Beneficiary Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to improving the lives of our 

beneficiaries, we are seeking your feedback regarding our recent programs and services. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and they will help us enhance our future initiatives. We would 

greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to respond to the following questions: 

1. How would you rate your overall experience with our program? 

2. What aspects of our service did you find most beneficial? 

3. Are there any areas you believe we could improve upon? 

4. Would you recommend our services to others? Why or why not? 

Please send your responses to this letter by [Insert Deadline]. You can reply by email at [Insert 

Email] or by contacting us directly at [Insert Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your time and support. Your feedback is essential in helping us serve our 

community better. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[NGO Name] 

[NGO Address] 

[NGO Phone Number] 

[NGO Email] 


